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GULF NOMAD
LETTER OF PROTEST

Port:
Bahrain
Voyage No.:
10 

Terminal:
BAPCO
Date:
19/05/99

To:
BAPCO

From:
Master

Re:
Loading of suspected lead contaminated cargo     



Dear Sir,

On behalf of my Owners and Charterers I here-by note protest due to the apparent loading of contaminated cargo into ships tanks.

During routine sampling / analysis of "first foot" samples of 4 & 7 centre cargo tanks, the cargo of Napthpa was declared "Off-Spec." due to "Colour" and the presence of an unacceptable "Lead content". 

Samples taken at the time by both vessel and shore were "Water White / Crystal Clear", as attested by all parties at the time.

As shipboard records can prove, this vessel has not carried a leaded cargo for at least 2 years, therefore this contamination could not have occurred onboard. 

The vessel was informed that the previous shore line contents were "Leaded Mogas".

As a direct consequence of this occurence, the vessels cargo system may have become lead contaminated, resulting in commercial problems and penalties, not only for this cargo, but future cargoes that the vessel may be required to carry.

I therefore reserve the rights of my Owners and Charterers to refer to this matter, at some later date, and take any actions, or make any claims as they may deem necessary, as a direct result of this incident.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Hebden,



For Receipt only..............................

Master, 




On behalf of P.S.P.C., Batangas.

m.v. BRITISH ARGOSY.

